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Get Your New Student ID Badge

NEWS
 Posted Date: 01/08/2020

  

Student Support Services will begin processing student IDs beginning
October 19, 2020.

Students who have NOT processed their NEW GCC ID Badges, please
stop by the Student Support Services Office (Building B).
Please schedule an appointment by calling #735-5555

*Cashier’s receipt, Payment Plan, or Deferment Letter along with a
government-issued identification (ID) is REQUIRED*

For everyone's health and safety, wearing of Face Masks and the
practice of Social Distancing should be followed while on the GCC
Campus.
Only 3 people are allowed in the SSS office, all others will be asked to
line up outside of the building. 
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